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Please include comments on other documents below::

My Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference - B0944 - Inchgarth Road

I believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: -

I have close friends who live on Pitfodels Stion Road and so am frequently in the area. I also use the road to access the supermarkets at Garthdee. I support the

planning application ref. number 181224/PP regarding the Land at Inchgarth Road Cults.

The current narrow roads between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road are totally inadequate with the increasing traffic. They are hazardous at both

ends and cause congestion on the North Deeside Road. The site is a mess and not a pleasant open space for use by the general public particularly in the winter.

It looks terrible from the road - neglected with falling dykes on the Inchgarth Road and overgrown. The development is well considered, would be in keeping with

the area and meets the housing needs of the area while leaving ope space for the wider public to enjoy.
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